
  

   
Notice is hereby given that at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, August 7, 2023, the 
Lawndale City Council will hold a public hearing in the City of Lawndale 
City Council Conference Room located at 14717 Burin Avenue, Lawndale, 
California, to review the following proposal: 
 
 

ADOPT THE 2023 LOS ANGELES COUNTY FIRE CODE 

 
 
The files for this proposal are available for review Monday through 
Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., in the Community Development 
Department offices located at 14717 Burin Ave., Lawndale, California and 
online at http://www.lawndalecity.org. 
 
It is the intent of this notice to invite all citizens of Lawndale and the greater 
public to attend this meeting and voice any opinions you may have. 
 
Any grounds for opposing this project must be made at the time of the 
meeting, or made through written correspondence.  If you challenge this 
matter in court you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised in the meeting. 
 
The City of Lawndale’s contact person for this matter Jared Chavez 
Community Development Manager, Community Development Department, 
at (310) 973-3230. 
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